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The total number of memberships was 20 as of January 1, 1961 which was comprised of J. M.
Winslow, Dr. A. L. Cook, F. A . Isaacs, Willis Ball, F. B. Isaacs, D. F. Lauder, C. G. Teeter, Ed
Mackey, Ed Hudson, John Hamilton, J. A. O’Grady, John Fitzpatrick, John Haddow Sr., George
F. Master, J. Kenneth McNight, Francis Tuffs, Rob Howard, Les Server, Perry Shilts and Ralph
Surrell. Bruce E. McAndrew became a member by June 2, 1961 and Bob Howard had resigned.
Dues for the year were $25.00 .

A meeting was held at The Prince Edward Hotel in Windsor at 8 pm June 2nd, 1961 to discuss the
filling of all Camp weeks. The Camp was opened for July 7th and closed on Labor Day.

The Fall Meeting was held at the Windsor Club, Prince Edward Hotel in Windsor on December
8th, 1961. During 1961, lumber for new docks was purchased for $220.68 , new blankets, pillows
and kitchenware were purchased for $370.85 . A net profit of $243.87 was reported for the year.
The total number of camp days was up from 206 in 1960 to 233 in 1961 giving the Camp
$3,175.50 in revenue.

The cook was Mrs. King.

Resignations (1) Bob Howard

New Members (1) Bruce E. McAndrew.
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